
 

           
	 	 	 	 	 			Softball	Booster	Club	
	
	
	
September	27,	2018	
	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Golden	Valley	Softball	Booster	Executive	Board,	we	would	like	to	welcome	you	to	our	first	booster	club	
general	membership	meeting	for	the	2018/2019	Softball	season.	The	Booster	Club	E-Board	has	met	with	Coach	Soto.		
Together	we	will	work	on	a	budget	that	will	accommodate	and	accomplish	the	needs	of	the	GVHS	Softball	program.	
	
The	primary	objectives	and	purposes	of	the	GVHS	Softball	Booster	Club	as	stated	in	our	Bylaws	2.01	are:		
1.	Raise	money	and	establish	funds	for	the	benefit	of	the	players	from	which	softball	activities	may	be				provided	with	
equipment,	materials,	and	supplies	not	available	through	school	or	district	funds.	
2.	Promote	sportsmanship	and	teamwork	among	players,	coaches,	and	parents.	
3.	Participate	in	designed	activities	to	promote	the	GVHS	Softball	Program	and	its	future.	
4.	To	stimulate	and	sustain	an	enthusiastic	interest	in	the	GVHS	Softball	Program	among	parents,	players,	student	body,	
and	members	of	our	community.	
	
The	success	of	any	booster	club	greatly	depends	on	its	membership	participation.		In	order	to	support	the	needs	of	the	
GVHS	Softball	Program,	our	daughters,	and	their	teammates,	we	need	to	join	together.		If	each	of	us	could	set	aside	time	
to	attend	meetings	and	volunteer	in	the	fundraising	efforts,	our	goal	of	raising	money	and	establishing	funds	for	the	
GVHS	Softball	Program	can	be	achieved.		Booster	Club	meetings	are	held	4	times	a	year.	
	
Every	family	participating	in	the	softball	program	will	receive	a	packet	that	includes	our	"projected"	budget	for	the	GVHS	
Softball	Program	for	the	2018/2019	season.		In	the	budget	is	a	list	of	items	that	we	as	a	booster	club	propose	to	provide	
to	the	program	and	fundraising	activities	to	offset	the	cost	of	those	items.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	suggestions,	concerns,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	anytime.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	good	luck	to	our	GVHS	Softball	teams!	
	
Sincerely,	
The	Golden	Valley	Softball	Booster	Club			
	
gvhssoftballboosterclub@gmail.com	
http://goldenvalleysoftball.wixsite.com/ladygrizzlies	
Paypal:	gvhssoftballboosterclub@gmail.com	
Twitter:	@gv_varsity	
Instagram:	gvhsvarsitysoftball	
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